Single Equality Policy
This new model policy replaces all previous policies on disability, ethnicity and gender and was adopted by governors in February 2012.  

It will be necessary to review all future policies alongside the Single Equality Policy and it is proposed that a paragraph should be inserted at the end of all policies, as and when they are next reviewed, to read:

‘This policy should be read in conjunction with the Single Equality Policy.  The general equality duty requires that, in the exercise of their functions, schools must have due regard to the need to eliminate unlawful discrimination, harassment, victimisation and other conduct prohibited by the Equality Act 2010.  This school endeavours to advance equality of opportunity and foster good relations for all.’  

This was most recently  reviewed in February 2017

EQUALITY OBJECTIVES 2017
It was also noted that the school needed to set equality objectives. These have been reviewed and agreed to be:

1. To continue to ensure the equality paragraph be inserted onto all policies as they are reviewed.
2. To contain to use the School Pupil Tracker software data and internal processes to ensure any vulnerable group is progressing well and to put in place any intervention measures when deemed necessary.

3. To maintain  Rights Respecting Schools status.

4. To continue to liaise and enhance the links with diverse schools in terms of environment and intake in line with our Community Cohesion aims.
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